
Tuesday - December 8, 1964 - 8:00 A.M 

CONFERENCE ROOM - CITY HALL 

Members Present: Warren Turner, Chairman, Rudolph Susman, 
George Randolph. 

Others Present: J . E. Stockton, Secretary, L. M. Finnessey, 
Robert Hightower. 

I. FRONT YARD VARIANCE - MESA MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

The Board discussed the requested front yard variance for 
Mesa Memorial Hospital at 10th and Grand Avenue. The 
variance was requested by L. M, Finnessey, Administrator 
of the h o s p i t a l , to allow the expansion of the front entrance 
Mr. Robert Hightower, A r c h i t e c t , showed the Board sketches 
of the proposed remodeled entrance and explained why the 
variance i s necessary to expand the h o s p i t a l lobby. 

A motion was made by Mr. Susman and seconded by Mr. Randolph 
that the variance be allowed. Motion Carried. 

I I . DISCUSSION OF ORDINANCE 1201 

A general discussion was held on Ordinance 1201, r e l a t i n g 
to Non-Conforming Use. The Board was asked to study the 
ordinance i n a n t i c i p a t i o n of i t s application to pending 
hearings. 

I I I . ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further business to come before the Beard, 
the meeting was adjourned. 

Don Warner 
Development Director 


